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I strongly Oppose, 

Oregonians already pay some of the highest taxes in the country, and we seem to 

get less and less for our money.  This will be very hard on folks who own property, 

but are on a fixed income.  Why do we continue to penalize hard working 

Oregonians, but reward others who do not?  This is an unfair tax on people who have 

worked hard and been responsible all of their lives.  Oregon government needs to 

live within their means, and make some cuts, instead of raising taxes everywhere 

they can.   

Respectfully, 

Karen Schmidlin 


